
 

 

[Clark, Lillie Manley] 
 
 

Mrs. Lillie Clark Funeral Service Tomorrow at 2 

 
Auburn, March 28—The funeral of Mrs. Lillie Manley Clark, 89, widow of 

Alvah D. Clark, who died yesterday in her home, 105 North Fulton Street, 
will be at 2 P.M. tomorrow in the chapel of Lester E. Brew, 48 South Street, 

with the Rev. Dr. Frank L. Gosnell, pastor of Second Presbyterian Church, 
officiating.  Burial will be in Fort Hill Cemetery. 

Mrs. Clark was born in Chicago, Ill., but had made her home in Auburn 
for 80 years.  She was a member of First Universalist Church, and affiliated 

with the Kings Daughters of that parish. 
Surviving are two daughters, Mrs. La Moyne E. Morgan of Auburn, and 

Mrs. William W. Cheney of Pittsfield, Mass; five grandchildren, Betty Lou 

Morgan of Auburn, Mrs. Daniel Gaul and Mrs. Albert Cook of Pittsfield, Mass., 
and Staff Sgt. H. Donald Cheney of the United States forces overseas, and 

three great-grandchildren. 
 

 
Herald-Journal, Syracuse NY, Tue. 28 Mar 1944 

 
 

 
Transcribed on 30 Jul 2012 by Karen E. Dau of Rochester, NY 


